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City of Clark Fork 
 

Minutes of the 5/09/2018 Special Clark Fork City Council Meeting 
 

Mayor Russell Schenck called the May 9, 2018 Special Meeting of the City Council to order at 

6:03 p.m. in the Clark Fork City Hall, 110 East Third Ave, Clark Fork. 
 

Roll Call of Council Members: Council Members Shari Jones, Sharon Banning, and Stanley 

Spanski were present constituting a quorum. Council Member Blaine Williams was absent. 
 

Mayor Schenck led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

ADDITIONS to the AGENDA:  None. 
 

Agenda: 

 

A. Public Hearing to discuss Comprehensive Plan Draft for the City of Clark Fork. 
  

Mayor Schenck explained the procedures for the Public Hearing establishing time limits for all 

speakers. Explaining that the applicant would be the first to speak and have 15 minutes for the 

proposed presentation. After the presentation, 3 minutes would be given for each public speaker 

starting with those that approve, followed by those that are neutral, and ending with those that 

oppose. After the public speakers have finished, the applicant receives additional time for a 

rebuttal. 

 

The representative speaking for the City of Clark Fork is Clare Marley of Ruen Yeager and 

Associates. Mrs. Marley went into detail on each of the different Power Point slides for the 

presentation discussing why there was a need to change the City of Clark Fork’s Comprehensive 

Plan and what changes were made. She also informed Council of material changes and Idaho 

Code requiring advertising again in the newspaper if Council decides to make major map 

changes or big policy changes.  

 

Mrs. Marley informed Council that this Public Hearing was a legislative not a quasi-judicial 

hearing and that she would be able to explain the presentation for the Comprehensive Plan and 

proposed Land Use Map while answering questions from Council and the public. 

 

Mayor Schenck read written comments for those not present and/or did not want to speak 

publicly into record – 1 approved and 1 opposed. 

 

Public comments for those that approve started at 6:36 p.m. 

 

Discussion was made between Council and Mrs. Marley about the approving citizen’s comment 

and concern. 

 

Public comments for those that were neutral started at 6:48 p.m. 
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Discussion was made between Council and Mrs. Marley about the neutral citizen’s comment and 

concern. 

 

No public comments for those that oppose and no applicant rebuttal was made. 

 

 At 7:03 p.m. the section for Public Comments in the Public Hearing was closed and the Council 

started a discussion on the submitted comments. A resolution for adoption of the Comprehensive 

Plan will be presented to Council on the next Regular Council Meeting May 14, 2018. 
 

Adjournment: Council Member Jones moved to adjourn. Council Member Spanski seconded the 

motion. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 

 

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

_____________________________    ________________________ 

Amber Burgess, City Clerk/Treasurer Russell W. Schenck, Mayor 


